From: ]
To: Gl Freedom of Information

Subject: FW: #102544329 - Ibrox Fan Zone - N - D
Date: 14 September 2018 15:05:44
For info

rrom:

Sent: 14 September 2018 14:24

To: I
c I

Subject: FW: #102544329 - Ibrox Fan Zone - ||| | | | - T -
Hi [

| found a tweaked version of this, don’t think it has been sent out yet, not sure if_
got back on it, [JJ] had originally sent it to | as a draft would need to go by [l if getting
sent out

Thanks

.
rrom: N I

Sent: 28 August 2018 15:09
To:

Ty T— ——
Subject: RE: #102544329 - Ibrox Fan Zone - ||| | N - T T

i

Tiny tweak, below. For info, this has some traction on social media, which GL
facing criticism for being ‘bigoted’.

Thanks,

I
Dear Mr-

Thank you for your correspondence, which has been passed to me to respond to.
Rangers Football Club have been in discussions with Glasgow Life regarding a
proposal to stage a Fan Zone on the football pitch at Ibrox Football Centre. As you
point out, the proposal was for an initial pilot of four fixtures.

The Ibrox Football Centre is very much a local community asset and we must take
into account the views of the Community Council with regard to permission for the
facility to be used in such a way. In the case of this proposal, a formal objection
was raised by Ibrox and Cessnock Community Council. It is for the parties
involved to find an agreeable solution and we will continue to work with Rangers to



develop their proposals in a way which satisfies the Community Council.

Yours sincerely,

From: I

Sent: 28 August 2018 14:53
To:

ey —n,
Subject: FW: #102544329 - Ibrox Fan Zone - ||| | | N - T -

i o N

| would propose a response as follows — are you ok with this?

e

Rangers Football Club have been in discussions with Glasgow Life regarding a proposal to stage a
Fan zone on the football pitch at Ibrox Community Football Centre. As you point out, the
proposal was for an intial pilot of 4 fixtures.

The Ibrox Football Centre is very much a local community asset and we must take into account
the views of the Community Council with regard to permission for the facility to be used in such
a way and in the case of this proposal a formal objection was raised by Ibrox and Cessnock
Community Council. Given this situation, Glasgow Life were unable to sanction the use of the
facility for this purpose. It is for the parties involved to find an agreeable solution and we hope
that the situation can be resolved through local community engagement.

Yours etc.

From: GL Member Liaison
Sent: 28 August 2018 13:59
To:

cc

Subject: FW: #102544329 - Ibrox Fan Zone - ||| | | - T T
il

See enquiry below re Ibrox Fan Zone — are these for us to respond to or should we be re-

directing elsewhere?

Thanks



From:_leasaow.gov.uk [mailto_glasgow.gov.uk]

Sent: 28 August 2018 13:53
To: GL Member Liaison

Subject:[AG09] #102544329 - Ibrox Fan Zone - ||| - T

Dear Glasgow Life

C lh'- has received the email below from his constituent regarding the Fan zone at
Ibrox:

"I have read online today (Daily Record) - that senior members of Glasgow City Council
put a stop to the Ibrox Fan Zone idea that was agreed in principle for the first 4 home
games of the season. A quick search on twitter and your name appeared as the blocker of
this idea?

As someone who takes their 6 year old to games I was looking forward to this opportunity
and wanted to understand why it was prevented.

Can you help me understand why and also do you know if steps are being taken to try this
for later in the season?"

C lh‘- appreciates your assistance with this matter.

Thanks
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